
HP Aurora Productions Inc.
1765 Jane St, North Bay, ON

P1B 3K3

FILMING NOTIFICATION
Dear Property Owner,

Please be advised that filming in your immediate area will occur on:

● February 20 from 6am - 11pm
● February 21 from 7am - 11pm
● February 22 from 7am - 3am (February 23)
● February 23 from 7am - 3am (February 24)

Production crews will be working directly at 25 Memorial Park Drive E during this period.

These scenes will include INTERIOR/EXTERIOR FILMING and Intermittent Traffic
Stoppages on Armstrong Ave between Memorial Drive E and King St on February 23.

Please be advised that reserved parking in your immediate area will occur February 19th as early as
7am.

Production crews will be parking production vehicles on:

● E/s of Armstrong Ave between King St and Memorial Drive E
● N/s of King St between Main St and King St Dead End

HP Aurora Productions Inc. has been working with the Municipality of Powassan in order to obtain
necessary permits and wanted to notify residents/businesses in advance in order to minimize
disruption while filming in the community. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and
understanding.

For further information please contact Location Manager Ian Pozzebon: thereelpozz@gmail.com

Should you have any questions about filming in the Municipality of Powassan please contact at 705.724.2813 or
via email at office@powassan.net


